


Student Evaluation Period: A committee member asked why the Student Evaluation period is ending after grades have
been posted, whose decision that was, how it got implemented, and why was there no notification of this change?

The NSHE code does ask that students are given an opportunity to provide an evaluation; however, it should not be forced.
The committee also wondered what the motivation is behind placing so much importance on student evaluations.
Marynia will ask about the evaluation period at today’s Faculty Senate Meeting.

Committee Chair: Marynia’s term will be complete in the Spring. She plans to focus on the classroom next year and will not
be running again. Who would like to be chair? Please let Marynia know if you are interested or would like to nominate
someone.

Scott Huber moved, and Ben Scheible seconded to adjourn the November 4, 2022 Professional Standards Committee
Meeting. The motion passed.

Next Meeting: February 10, 2023

Meeting adjourned: 11:26 a.m.
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TMCC is an EEO/AA institution. See https://eeo.tmcc.edu for more information.



